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pwd=ZlI5RkJGSFJjdnkvWFc3a3pYZUhtZz09  

Newsletter of the TARRANT COUNTY  

EMERGENCY NURSES ASSOCIATION 

THE ROADRUNNER 

Jan/Feb 2021 

2021 Officers 

 

President 

Jessica Lucio 

 

President-Elect 

Patricia Yancey 

 

Treasurer 

Larry Lookingbill 

 

Secretary  

Lynn Kelley 

 

Secretary Elect 

Melissa  

Williamson 

 

Immediate Past 

President 

Susan Raven 

 

 

**************** 

Tarrant County 

ENA has >500 

members ! 

**************** 

 

Tarrant County ENA (199) consists of 

emergency    nurses from the counties of 

Montague, Cooke, Wise, Denton, Palo 

Pinto, Parker, Tarrant, Eastland, Erath, 

Comanche, Hood, Johnson, Somervell, 

and Bosque. The Chapter meetings are 

held the first Tuesday bi-monthly on 

even numbered months at various loca-

tions in the Fort Worth and surrounding 

Tarrant County cities.  



President’s Message 
by Jessica Lucio BSN RN, CEN 

 
 

2020 was an unprecedented year for human beings and as nurses. Not only did we lose our own 

loved ones and friends, but we had to watch those we vowed to care for losing their own battle. We saw 

both sides of this pandemic and have come out stronger and united as a profession. The day to day nor-

mal we were so accustomed to is what we now long for, the simple hug from a friend and an in person 

meeting of colleagues is what we are missing. As president of the 2021 Tarrant County Chapter I know 

we are facing a great challenge. What do our nurses need? How can we show our support? My goal is to 

provide peace, education, and hope.  

As I ate dinner with my niece, she explained her college experience to me since COVID started. 

She described the suicides that have happened on her campus and how terrified she is that something 

will happen to her or to her family. Her mother is an ER nurse and had COVID, she told me about the 

anxiety she faces daily and how she copes with it and I realized that food and money is not what is miss-

ing in our emergency departments; the opportunity to clear your head and know that you are not alone 

is what is missing. ENA has done that for me, my group of friends that is constantly there listening day 

and night when one of us needs an ear. That is what being a part of ENA is, that is what Tarrant County 

ENA can be for our frontline nurses. We have been given an opportunity to utilize the technology given 

to us, in doing so we can create virtual happy hours and educational offerings for people around the 

world to participate in and expand our network of friends and colleagues.  

We may not get back to the normal we were so accustomed to, but we will build a new normal 

together and support each other along the way. I am looking forward to leading Tarrant County ENA in 

2021 and hope to see as many of you virtually, and maybe in person at Nationals, as possible! 

 

Jessica 



 

 
All meetings start at 6:00 p.m. 

***** 
February 2, 2021 

April 6, 2021 
June 1, 2021 

August 3, 2021 
October 5, 2021 

December 7, 2021 

Meeting details posted at  
www.tcena.org  
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Details for TNCC, ENPC, and our 

first ever TCRN course will be posted 

at www.tcena.org  

Tarrant County Emergency  

Nurses Association  
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For details and registration, visit www.txena.org   
 

 

Texas ENA events 


